
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

CANCELLED SPECIAL MEETING 
 
 
PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF GA. L. 1988, P. 235 (OFFICIAL CODE OF 
GEORGIA ANNOTATED, SECTION 50-14-1), NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A 
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY OF GWINNETT 
COUNTY HAS BEEN CANCELLED ON THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 2, 2023, 4:30 P.M. 
AT 6500 SUGARLOAF PARKWAY, 2nd FLOOR, PAUL DUKE CONFERENCE 
ROOM, DULUTH, GEORGIA. SUCH MEETING IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC AND 
WILL BE HELD AND CONDUCTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH APPLICABLE LAWS. 
 
 


